
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Y12 PROGRESS TRACKER 3: March 2024 
 
We are pleased to inform you that a copy of your child’s latest progress tracker is available to download to your 
computer or mobile device via the Satchel:One app or website.  If you need help setting up your Satchel:One 
account, please refer to the letter from Mrs Vaughan on the school website (News & Events / Letters Home) or 
contact her in school.  If you are unable to access your child’s tracker via Satchel:One, please contact the school. 
 
Throughout Y12 and Y13, we consider Attitude to Learning (A2L) to be of critical 
importance.  A2L Grades for Y12 & Y13 students focus on ‘Mastering Great Learning 
Habits’ and range from M1 (lowest) to M5 (highest), describing the behaviours that 
enable exam success.  As they progress through Y12 and into Y13, it is your child’s 
attitude to learning and learning behaviours that will make the greatest difference in 
their success at A Level / BTEC and beyond. 
 
Detailed information about why we use Attitude to Learning along with copies of the Attitude to Learning Grids and 
a short video explaining the importance of Attitude to Learning in Year 12 can be accessed via the school website 
(Learning / Trackers, Reporting and A2L), or by scanning the QR code. 
 
Alongside your child’s target grades which were shared on Tracker 2, this tracker also includes end of course 
estimated grades for each of your child’s examination courses.  The estimates are based on a range of information 
including A2L, homework, classwork and internal tests and assessments.  It is important that you and your child 
discuss these estimates in comparison to target grades, and that they work to improve in any subjects where the 
estimate may be below target.  Where a student is below target, barriers to learning have been identified.  Again, 
students should think carefully about how these barriers are affecting their progress, and speak to their class 
teachers about strategies for how to get back on track. 
 
Please note that Y12 Parents’ Evening will take place online on Thursday 21st March 2024 (4.30pm-7.00pm) using 
the schoolcloud system.  Appointments are now available to parents to book online and will close on Thursday 21st 
March at 12.00pm.  Please refer to the letter from High Storrs shared last week regarding Y12 Parents’ Evening.  If 
you have any issues booking appointments via schoolcloud, please contact the school (hssenquiries@highstorrs-
mlt.co.uk). 
 
Please be aware that all Y12 students will sit end of year trial examinations during w/c Monday 17th June.  Further 
details about Y12 Assessment Week will be shared nearer the time. 
 
If you would like to speak to a member of staff about your child’s progress, please do not hesitate to contact either 
their subject teachers or Mrs Newell (Director of Sixth Form) (email: sixthform@highstorrs-mlt.co.uk).  
 

Please note that school reports are legal documents, and therefore use legal forename and surnames. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Dr Claire Tasker 

Headteacher 
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